

30 Prospect Avenue
Hackensack, New Jersey 07601
Tel 551-996-5500 • Fax 201-488-1444
www.tcfkid.org

November 21, 2018

Central Jersey Corvette Club, Inc. PO Box 384 Flemington, NJ 08822

Dear Corvette Club friends,

Thank you for your generous food donation to the Tomorrows Children's Fund (TCF). Your gift will enable our foundation to continue to serve the hundreds of young patients we see each year who are fighting pediatric cancer or a serious blood disorder. As you know, for more than 35 years, TCF has achieved countless milestones and has many essential financial and emotional support programs in place for both the patient and their family. We offer a supermarket gift card program, have a fully stocked food pantry, we provide emergency financial aid, transportation and other forms of assistance.

The Tomorrows Children's Fund has been the relentless leader when it comes to supporting pediatric cancer and blood disorder patients and their families. Your donation to our foundation enables us to continue these crucial programs. During the year, patients may spend their birthday in the clinic or in the hospital while they receive their treatment and the Tomorrows Children's Fund is always there with birthday wishes and a gift. At TCF, we help the families put food on their table and financially assist them if necessary. TCF strives to ease their pain during this stressful, overwhelming time and with your kindness, we are able to meet their needs.

Our accomplishments could not be realized without the dedication and support of caring friends who join hands with us in our mission...we are so very thankful to count you as our friend. Please accept my sincere appreciation for your kindness. Your donation continues to bring hope and joy to so many children who enter the doors of Tomorrows Children's Fund.

Sincerely yours.

Light Hollman

Executive Director

Please retain this letter. It will serve as a receipt for IRS purposes. No goods or services were received for this donation.